Request for Withdrawal

	NPRR Number
	1209
	NPRR Title
	Board Priority – State Of Charge Ancillary Service Failed Quantity Allocations under NPRR1149

	
	

	Date
	March 8, 2024

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Dave Maggio

	Company
	ERCOT

	E-mail Address
	David.Maggio@ercot.com

	Phone Number
	512-248-6998

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable



	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


On February 27, 2024, the ERCOT Board of Directors (Board) recommended approval of Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1186, Improvements Prior to the RTC+B Project for Better ESR State of Charge Awareness, Accounting, and Monitoring, as amended by the 2/12/24 ERCOT comments, and directed ERCOT to withdraw NPRR1209, which had been filed as a Board Priority NPRR.  Based on this direction from the ERCOT Board, ERCOT formally withdraws NPRR1209.
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